CROW WING COUNTY
SHERIFFE’S OFFICE

Office of
Todd Dahl, Sheriff

October 1, 2007

Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc.
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, IN 46062

RE:  Travis Bush, Superintendent
To Whom It May Concern:

The Crow Wing County Jail recently opened our new 296 bed facility and our experience with
Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc. was exceptional to say the least. I am writing to you today to
express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for the work performed by Travis Bush,
Superintendent, as well as Kurt Ryappy who assisted Mr. Bush with our project.

Throughout the entire process, Mr. Bush was available to address our concerns and resolve issues
immediately. He and his crew did an outstanding job in all aspects of this project and always
completed our requests in a timely and efficient manner. He was extremely knowledgeable,
professional, and courteous and is a true asset to your company.

In conclusion, the Crow Wing County Jail is proud to recommend Pauly Jail Building Company,
Inc. to any and all that are considering building a new facility. We received exceptional customer
service and continued support that surpasses none and we thank you.

Sincerely,

N JA’ZS’\

Captain Jerry Negen
Jail Administrator
Crow Wing County Jail
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